
l'HESBYTERIAN CHURCH STATEMENT.

W. F. M. S. REPORT.

The Women’s Foreign Mission Society ha,ve held the r meeting regu- 
■ larly during the year, with an average attendant e of about 7 members There 

15 members enrolled who pay tile regular admission fee of 25 c. a mem I er 
Besides these there are a few of the ladies in the congregation who

are
per year.

1 contribute thro’ the mite boxes, but we are sorry to notice a steady decrease of 
these members each year ; notwithstanding this our contributions for 96 is 
$37, being the same amount as last year. The "free will" offering is the only 

• means used!is raising the funds of this Society. A large bundle of second 
hand clothing,"Valued at about $40, was sent out to a certain Indian leserve in 
the N. W.

MRS. THOMPSON, President. MRS. McMURCHY, Treasurer. 
MRS. CROMAR, Vice-President. MRS. T. M. McGILL, Secretary.

à

Y. P. S. C. E. REPORT.

The work of this department has been highly encouraging. Meetings 
have been well attended, topics well treated and much interest in general man­
ifested. ThS Society has adopted the Assembly Committee’s “Plan of Study” 
for ’97. Some work along missionary lines was undertaken last year. '$5- was 
given to the Indian Peninsula Mission. $10 is our aim for .this year. Monthly 
collections for this purpose. The Pastor was honored in being chosen as 
President of The Young People’s Home Mission Society of 0. S. Pieshytery. 
Convention in Chatsworth irext June. “ Chatstforth ’97” is our watchword. 
No. of active members 16, associate members 13. We advise all who possibly 
can to become members.

D. McCl.INTOCIC, President.

REPORT OF SABBATH SCHOOL.

The work of the S. S. has been carried on during ’06 with a good mea­
sure of success, encouragement and interest. The classes have been fairly well 
filled. If anfof the children are not in attendance, send them along. Let 
all parents and older members of the family/help the children with their les­
sons. The Pastor cordially invites all the young men and women of the con­
gregation! to the Bible Class. It will do you all good. $27.74 was raised and 
$27.62 expended during the year. The teachers have decided to ask monihly 
collections from the children in aid of the Point- Aux Trembles School in order 
to train them in mission work. Pray for aftd encourage the teachers who for 
love’s sweet sake devote so much time to the spiritual education of your 
children.

T. M. McGILL, Superintendent.


